
FCCLA in Lincoln for leadership workshop

Chase County Schools Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) attended
the Fall Leadership Workshop on Sept. 10. Nine members of the high school chapter
participated in the workshops which were held on the University of Nebraska-Lincoln campus.
Leadership sessions were held during the morning and the students toured the Tom and Nancy
Osborne Sports Complex in the afternoon. Attending were, front from left, Abby Sorensen,
Megan Kilpatrick, Jaclyn Morales, Krista Murillo, Leslie Acosta, back from left, Natali Rodriguez,
Berenice Marquez, Lydia Garcia, Alondra Garcia. (Courtesy photo)
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